
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Friday,	19	May	2017		
4:02:00	PM	
	
Dear	IPART,	
	
I	support	the	increase	from	7	cents	to	about	14	cents	a	Kilowatt.	My	supplier	
currently	pays	me	7	cents	and	can	sell	it	to	my	neighbour	for	four	to	five	times	
that	amount.	The	supplier	already	charges	us	both	for	the	poles	and	wire	
transmission	with	our	daily	connection	fee.	My	solar	panels	are	helping	reduce	
the	CO2	in	the	atmosphere.	
	
Wal	Knowles		

	
Postcode:	2071	
	
	




